
Some say that love comes from the heart, but as
Christians we know that first of all, 

love comes from God. 
 “God is Love,” says 1 Corinthians 4:8.  The only
real reason we are able to feel and share that

love is because of His unselfish act of love for us
on Calvary. Knowing this, we then can let our love

of Jesus grow and shine from within!
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Thursday, February 13
Ms. Kennedy TTH (12)

 Friday, February 14
Ms. Kennedy & Grandma Bear (19), 

Mrs. P (15), Mrs. McManus (12), 
Mrs. Meyers (12), Mrs. Quast (18)

Every child should bring cards with his/her own name
printed on the backside to give to each of their

classmates. Four and five year old’s are encouraged to
print their own name. We ask that you do not address

the Valentine’s; leaving the “TO: ______” portion
blank. This will enable the children to distribute the

cards themselves.

Children may bring a pre-packaged nut-free treat or
small trinket along with the Valentine’s cards for their

friends to take home if they would like.

Valentine Party Fun!

Hearts - Hugs - Love



2025-2026 Registration

Registration is OPEN for all

 

We are thankful for all of our families at SOTV!  We
are happy to have many returning and new families

that will be joining us in the fall. If you know someone
that is interested in SOTV, please have them call our

office at 408-997-4848, email Tania at
Tkennedy.sotv@gmail.com 

or go to ENROLL on our website to schedule a tour or
fill out the application to enroll.

Parents, we need your help please! 

Would you be willing to follow us on Instagram
and/or Facebook and share some social media

posts to your channels? 
We will be increasing our social media posts and

would love your support of adding our story to yours. 

1. Search for @shepherdofthevalleypreschool on
Instagram or @SOTVPreschool on Facebook
2. Select FOLLOW
3. Press the paper airplane icon and select 
“Add to story”

Social Media Campaign

February 17 - 21 
NO SCHOOL in observance of

President’s Week/Winter Break

President’s Week

Preschool Registration

mailto:Tkennedy.sotv@gmail.com


Pajama Day and Parties
Pajama Day was so fun and the parties were a big surprise!

Coming Up in March & April
March 3rd- 7th: Bible Fun Week!
March 17th: Wear Green! Leprechaun Hunt
March 21st: Staff in Service Day - NO SCHOOL
March Happy Hallow Field Trip: TBD 
March 27th & 28th: Spring Photos
April 7th-11th: Spring Break - NO SCHOOL
April 16th & 17th: Easter Parties
April 18th: Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
April 25th: Petting Zoo at school

 Conferences will be held in March. Sign up mid-February
with your child’s teacher for a time and date that fits your

schedule. Working together will provide your child
 with a successful and fun year!

CHILDHOOD IS A JOURNEY…NOT A RACE.

Parent-Teacher
Conferences
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Rice Rollers
Carrots 
 & Water

10 11 12 13 14

17 18 19 20 21

24 25 26 27 28

Snack Menu - February

Pretzel
Crisps

Oranges 
 & Water

Cheerios 
 & Milk

Teddy
Grahams
Apples 

 & Water

Pretzels 
Cucumbers 

 & Water

NO SCHOOL

Please note: Water and 1% milk will be served. We do not serve juice. All crackers, cereal and pasta will be 
whole wheat, if available. Please talk to your child's teacher to make accommodations if your child has food allergies.

Valentine
Cookies 
& Milk

3 4 5 6

Granola
Bar 

 & Milk

Cheese
Slices

Crackers 
 & Water 

Pancakes
Bananas 
 & Milk 

Pancakes
Bananas 
 & Milk 

Wheat Thins
Raisins 

 & Water

Yogurt
Bananas 
 & Water

Cheese Slices
Crackers 
 & Water

Rice Rollers
Carrots 
 & Water

Applesauce
Cinnamon
Crackers &

Water


